
 

 

 

 

Customer Notification– OSNMA changes 

 
Product Affected: All Septentrio product supporting OSNMA 

 

The OSNMA Public Observation Test Phase continues with multiple activities. 

During this phase, started in 2023, modifications to the ICD as well as improvements to the data 

distributions are being rolled out. Outages to the service and further live test for renewals of 

the keys are also being carried out. 

More information on the topic can be found here.  

 

While we try as best of our capabilities to follow the OSNMA evolution, some of the ongoing 

changes have an impact on Septentrio receivers and firmware updates will be required to 

regain a full OSNMA functionality. 

 

Given the rapidly changing scenario, Septentrio products currently not be able to use OSNMA 

correctly until a future firmware update planed after OSNMA will reach the service declaration 

phase. 

 

Our technical support department can be reached at customersupport.septentrio.com and will 

be happy to assist you if needed. 
   

Best Regards, 

François Freulon 

Head of Product Management 

 

 

Leuven, January 15, 2024 

https://www.gsc-europa.eu/support-to-developers/osnma-public-observation-test-phase
https://customersupport.septentrio.com/

